
From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 9:38 AM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Location change for Gov. Shumlin's press conference today 

 

 

Please note the following location change for Gov. Shumlin’s press conference today. 

 

Thursday, Dec. 4 

12:30 p.m. Press Conference  

Governor’s Ceremonial Office, State House, Montpelier  

 

Thanks, 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 
 


